Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Library Foundation of Contra Costa

From: Susan Hildreth

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 6:51 PM

To: Julie Enea

Cc: 'Nicole Gemmer'

Subject: Library Foundation of Contra Costa

Comment for Internal Operations Committee, 6/16/2022, Agenda Item 5

My name is Susan Hildreth and am a member of the Organizing Committee for the Library Foundation of Contra Costa (LFCC). I am also a member of the Contra Costa County Library Commission representing Supervisorial District 2. I would like to thank Supervisor Candace Andersen for appointing me to the Commission. I am sending this comment as I do not believe I will be able to attend the June 16th meeting. I am strongly in support of the creation of the LFCC and appreciate the support from the Board of Supervisors through the allocation of \$50,000 in Measure X funding. I believe that the LFCC can address the inequities in library funding in Contra Costa County, support capital projects in communities that do not have established or robust library support groups and provide county-wide services and programs that will benefit all library users. As a former California State Librarian (2004-2009), I am committed to providing equitable library services to all residents of Contra Costa County; and the LFCCC can help our communities achieve this goal. Thank you for your consideration. Susan Hildreth

Susan Hildreth, Library Consultant
President, Democrats of Rossmoor
District 2 representative, Democratica Party of Contra Costa County
District 2 representative, Contra Costa County Library Commission